
The Canberra Rudolf Steiner School (Orana Steiner School) seeks to appoint a suitably 
qualified and experienced educational leader to be the School’s next Principal.  
The Principal will take up the position from Monday 10 January 2022.

Orana Steiner School 
Principal

Orana Steiner School was founded in 1981 
and is Canberra’s only Steiner School and one 
of the national capital’s leading independent 
schools. The School is a Preschool to Year 12 
independent day school, located in Weston, 
less than 15 minutes from the CBD.  
For contextual information about the School, 
please refer to the website:  
www.oranasteinerschool.act.edu.au and 
www.myschool.edu.au/school/49995

The Orana Steiner School has engaged Paul 
Teys to lead and manage the appointment 
process. If you are interested in being the 
School’s next Principal, please contact Paul 
for a confidential conversation.

Paul can be contacted on 
(+61) 4186 10402 or  
paulteys05@gmail.com. 

Applications close at 5:00pm on  
Monday 31 May 2021.  
An information package will be provided 
to suitably qualified 
candidates, following  
a confidential 
conversation with Paul.


